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Survey at Inner Grand Harbour. 
   

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and owners of vessels, that 

a Survey is going to be carried out at the Inner Grand Harbour in the area shown hatched in red on 

the attached Chart.  

 
The Survey will start on Tuesday 18th October 2016 and is expected to be completed by Friday 
21st October 2016. The survey will be carried out using the vessel Wilfred. 
 
Owners of vessels that are berthed within the area are to remove these vessels by Monday 17th 
October 2016. Port Operations are to be contacted for further information and alternative berthing 

arrangements. 

 

 Instructions issued by Port Operations, Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) and Transport Malta 

Officials are to be complied with. 

 
 

Chart affected BA 177 




